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I oppose this bill! It’s a massive over reach.  

 

Those who wrote the US Constitution didn't write the Second Amendment and use 

the term militia with the intention of Government self regulation.  

 

The Oregon Constitution is no different. 

 

A militia is outside the framework of the government.  The National Guard is 

controlled by the Governor of Oregon. Which is the government.   

 

An Unregulated Militia is necessary to keep local and State government in check. It is 

a balance of power. 

 

Any attempt to change this is tyrannical in nature. Tyrants are why we succeeded 

and became our great nation.  

 

Vote NO on SB 947 and choose to not continue waging war on the lawful free 

citizens of Oregon.   

 


